From: Agnes Balint

Sent: 27 July 2017 13:03

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 100 AVENUE ROAD, NW3 3HF APPLICATION REF: 2017/4036/P - Non-material

Amendment Application

Dear Mr. McClue,
Re: APP.2017/43036/P S96A

| object to the above Non- Material Amendment Application.

| am especially concerned about the safety issues..

It appears that the London Fire Brigade has not given assurances that this new plan for reducing the
hallway area in the highest tower will not impede the evacuation should there be a fire or other disaster..

Also, there should be assurances from the Fire Brigade that changing the means of opening of the windows
and positioning of the balconies will not impact on the safety of the building. This has not been done.
Yours sincerely,,

Agnes Balint

24 Eton Court

NW3 3HJ



